ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: June 1, 2018
TO: All Proposers éﬁ ; L

~
FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 — Video Detection System
BIDS TO BE OPENED: June 15, 2018, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by a potential proposer
regarding the above-referenced Request for Proposals. This addendum becomes a part of the
Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: Can you please tell me where [ can find the editable version of the vehicle detection
bid?

Response: The City only posts/makes available a PDF version of the our legal
solicitation documents.

Question 2: If an editable version is not available, is it ok to submit the bid with hand written
responses?

Response: The submission forms included in the solicitation will need to be hand signed.
Details provided on those forms may also be hand written rather than typed.

Question 3: Can the entire bid be submitted hand written?

Response: No. Per page 18 (section 7.3), submissions must be typed.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



